DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS

THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA
IOWA CITY

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

March 23, 1939

Mr. Forest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I will be in Sioux Clty for the Convention
on Friday and will be very happy to talk to you at
that time. Expect to stay at Hotel Martin and we

should have no difficulty in getting together, 1
feel certain.

With kindest regards, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

Jb Kistler

JWK :ES



